Fox, Shelley L - DNR
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From: Borski, Jennifer - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 2:05 PM
To: Brian Wayner (Brian.Wayner@omnni.com); Barry Jennerjohn
(jennerjohnsellshomes@gmail.com); hendrimc@co.outagamie.wi.us
Subject: Info: DNR VPLE Oversight Fee Increase - American Toy & Furniture, BRRTS #

06-45-307856

NOTE: The Department currently has Outagamie County formally listed as the voluntary party (VP) for this site
based on the initial application submitted; however, we recognize that Barry Jennerjohn took over VP actions
several years ago. In order to formally accept Mr. Jennerjohn as the VP and update the tracking system, a
VPLE application needs to be submitted along with the application fee ($250). No deposit needs to be
submitted in this instance. The application is available on the internet at:
http://dnr.wi.gov/files/PDF/forms/4400/4400-178.pdf

October 7, 2014

Michael Hendrick
Outagamie County

410 South Walnut Street
Appleton, WI 54911

Subject: Department Oversight Fee Increase for Voluntary Party Liability Exemption
American Toy & Furniture (VPLE), WDNR BRRTS #06-45-307856

Dear Mr. Hendrick:

You are currently conducting a voluntary cleanup at the site identified above, and pursuing the Voluntary
Party Liability Exemption (VPLE) provided by s. 292.15, Wis. Stats. This letter is to inform you that the hourly
billing rate has been increased for Department activities related to the VPLE. The new rate is $105 per hour,
and it took effect on July 1, 2014.

Section 292.15(5) Wis. Stats., and NR 750, Wis. Adm. Code, grant the Department authority to assess and
collect fees to offset the costs of the Department’s activities related to the VPLE, including our time spent
reviewing submitted documents and reports. The Department is required by s. NR 750.07(2), Wis. Adm. Code,
to periodically recalculate the hourly billing rate.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this fee increase or the fee assessment and tracking
process. Your actions to investigate and remediate this property are appreciated.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Borski

CC: Barry Jennerjohn

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.
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